From:

To: Hinckley SRFI

Subject: Compensation for structural damage to properties.
Date: 23 December 2024 09:15:16

Dear Sirs

I cannot find any details of compensation to properties which may be affected along the line. [ am a resident in
Narborough and the increase in traffic over the last 2 years when the rail line was upgraded has been noticed.
Ceilings in the house have cracked by vibrations. If the new Rail Freight is opened there will be an increase in
vibrations and consequently damage. There should be some details in the Tritax proposals acknowledging that
they are responsible and compensation procedures.

I await your reply

C Dawson.





